
Minutes of the Warkworth History Society AGM 15th May 2023 

 

Present: Richard Booth (Chairman), Barry Jones (Vice Chairman), Anne 

Cashmore (treasurer), Kathryn McLachlan (Secretary), Jill Wharton, 

Moira Kilkenny 

 

Minutes and Matters Arising 

 

Minutes from the last AGM  on May 9th 2022 were taken as read and 

approved. 

 

Chairman’s Report 

 

Richard reported a successful year with increased membership. 

 

Programme for 2023 – 2024 

 

Printed copies of the programme were made available. 

 

Treasurer’s Report 

 

Accounts remain healthy with a balance of over £2000 in the main account 

and just under £5000 in the subsidiary account. 

 

Thanks 

 

Moira Kilkenny, who served as Chair for a number of years before 

stepping down last year, announced her retirement from the committee. 

Anne Cashmore handed over the job of Treasurer to Peter Scott, whilst 

remaining on the committee. Our sincere thanks were offered to both for 

their hard work and dedication. 

 

AOB 

 

There being no further business, Chairman Richard Booth gave his talk on 

‘Hidden Gems of Northumberland.’ 

 

 


